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[ POEA MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 07, S. 2008,
November 06, 2008 ]

REQUIREMENT FOR SUBMISSION OF VISAS OF HOUSEHOLD
SERVICE WORKERS AND LOW/SEMI-SKILLED WORKERS

Further to Memorandum Circular No. 14, Series of 2006 on the requirements for
Verification, Registration and Documentation of Overseas Household Service
Workers and Selected Skills, all household service workers and low/semi-skilled
female workers shall present their appropriate visa/work permit or equivalent
document as requirement for processing and issuance of the POEA exit clearance.
This is in addition to the requirement for submission of an individual employment
contract duly verified by the Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO). All other
existing requirements for their documentation and processing shall apply.

This Circular shall take effect on 15 December 2008.
For strict implementation.

Adopted: 06 Nov. 2008

(SGD.) JENNIFER JARDIN-MANALILI
Administrator
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